
LEGAL NOTICE

The Commission for the Blind will hold a public meeting in Las Cruces on Friday, January 18, 2019, from 1:30 PM to 3:30 PM. The purpose will be to gather comments on the vocational rehabilitation needs of (1) individuals with the most significant disabilities and their need for supported employment; (2) individuals with disabilities who are minorities and individuals with disabilities who have been unserved or underserved by the vocational rehabilitation program; (3) individuals with disabilities served through the workforce system; and (4) students and youth with disabilities and their need for transition services. Comments will also be gathered to assess the need to establish, develop, or improve community rehabilitation programs.

LOCATION

U.S. Bank Conference Room
277 E. Amador 
Las Cruces, NM 88001 

If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service, please contact Ms. Kelly Burma at least 3 business days in advance at kelly.burma@state.nm.us or at 505-841-8844. Written comments may also be sent to Ms. Burma at kelly.burma@state.nm.us. 

